
 

Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 26 August 2004 

8. CITY-WIDE PUBLIC TRANSPORT PRIORITY PLAN 
 
 The Board’s feedback was sought on the draft City-wide Public Transport Priority Plan.  
 
 The Board resolved to support the proposed criteria and content of the City-wide Public Transport 

Priority Plan and provided its feedback on same. 
 
 


